NOTICE

Date : 05/05/2022

This is to inform all the teachers of the Department of Physics that a meeting of the
Departmental Committee will take place on 6th May, 2022 at 1 P.M. The teachers are all
requested to be present in the meeting.

Agenda:

1. Discussion regarding ongoing online classes.

2. Internal Assessment for the students of 4th and 6th semester.

3. Discussion regarding the possibility of organizing a student seminar based on DSE4 paper.
4. Discussion regarding publication of the departmental e-magazine “SRISTI”

5. Discussion regarding arrangement of a farewell program for 6th semester students.

6. Miscellaneous
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